
My name is Hayden Farr, I’m 26 years old and have lived in Maine my whole life. I’ve worked in 
the Medical Cannabis industry for over 5 years.  

I am writing this in opposition to LD1847. If passed this bill would have a huge negative impact 
on my livelihood as well as my co-workers and superiors. 

Sincerely, Hayden Farr    


